
 

AGENDA ITEM 
 

TO: Tim Vandall, City Administrator 

FROM: Joshua Gentzler 

DATE: November 21, 2024 

SUBJECT: Letter of Support for Frontier Museum of the U.S. Army 

 
 

 

                            AGENDA ITEM # 3 
 
 

Overview: The Frontier Museum of the U.S. Army is expanding through the construction of a 
new campus to house the Frontier Museum. The new campus is scheduled to be open in 2027, 
to coincide with Fort Leavenworth’s 200th birthday. The Frontier Museum is asking for local 
jurisdictions with ties to Fort Leavenworth to issue letters of support to aid in raising awareness 
and funding within the local community and nationally.  
 
George Pettigrew, Chair of the Frontier Museum of the United State Army Foundation, and 
Bryan Wampler, Executive Director of the Frontier Museum of the United State Army 
Foundation, are in attendance to give a presentation about the future of the museum.  
 
Policy Consideration: N/A 
 
Financial Consideration: N/A 
 
Action:  Approval to issue a letter of support from the City of Lansing for the Frontier Museum of 
the U.S. Army.  


